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Comments: In reviewing the proposed plans, I have examined the maps included and have come to the

conclusion that more wilderness areas are not needed.  The number of people seeking wilderness experiences

are limited and the areas provided are adequate.  In addition, the undesigned national forest has huge areas

where people can have the wilderness experience.

 

People who enjoy motorized activities have very limited areas in which to participate.  It appears that motorized

vehicle use is allowed in very limited areas in Oak Creek Canyon and Long Valley.  Cinder Hills OHV area is the

only designated OHV riding area for off-road driving that I can see. Other areas should be provided for them in

the southern and central part of the Coconino National Forest.


